
We are a family here at Mt. Hope.  

 

Bob Berlin   1/05 

Abigail White  1/06 

Connie Farren  1/08 

Nancy Berlin  1/10 

 

Have news to share? Send an email to the church 

office mthopecofc@live.com or call 417-624-1795 

Required Winterfest Parent Meeting 
 
Sunday, Jan. 19—Conference Room, after service:  
Required meeting for all parents of students planning to go to Branson. 
This meeting is not optional. Teenagers are encouraged to attend, but 
it is not required. See Nate Lynn for more details. 

January 25, Fundraiser Give-Away, FLC. 
All items will be free. Cash donations 
will be accepted toward the youth 
fund. If you wish to contribute items, 
we ask that you set up and organize 
them prior to that day. Thank you! 

A sweet Mt. Hope tradition is to honor loved ones with a 
memorial poinsettia. Thank you for sharing them through 
December. Today, please take them home to enjoy. 

Daily Bible Reading: 
2025 Scripture calendars 
from American Bible   
Society are available at 
the coffee bar. Go online 
to dig deeper or sign up 

for daily devotionals. AmericanBible.org/DailyBible/ 

FREE 
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https://www.americanbible.org/engage/daily-bible-reading/

